
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED  
REGULAR MEETING 

 
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Arts 
Commission of the City of Solana Beach has CANCELLED 
their regularly scheduled meeting for Tuesday, November 22, 
2022. 
 
The next Regular Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 
24, 2022.   
 

 
Dated this 18th day of November 2022. 
 
 
 


